
  

 

 CMA 2024 #253 

 IN CITY COUNCIL 

 November 25, 2024 

 

To the Honorable, the City Council: 

 

Please find attached a response to Awaiting Report #24-32, regarding exploring with the MBTA how best 

to preserve and restore Gift of the Wind, from City Solicitor Megan Bayer. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
Yi-An Huang 

City Manager 
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